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SCHOOL ADMINISTRATIVE UNIT #85

Sunapee School District

Telephone: (603) 763-4627 70 Lower Main Street Fax: (603) 763-4718
Sunapee, NH 03782

August 1, 2011

Dear Middle/High School Students, Staff, and Parents/Guardians:

It is a requirement of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Act (AHERA) that building
occupants and their legal guardians be notified that there is asbestos-containing
material in the Sunapee District Schools. Some friable asbestos has been removed,
however, there are some areas that still contain asbestos building material.

The School District is dealing with this asbestos building material in compliance with
recommended practices.

_ This asbestos-containing material is categorized under the Operations and Maintenance
section of the AHERA Management Plan. This Plan is available for review at the
School Principal’'s Office and at the Superintendent of Schools’ Office.

Sincerely,
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“Brendan Minnihan, Ed. D
Superintendent of Schools
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Michael J. Trojano
Business Administrator
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